
Dear Village Planning Board Members,  
 
My name is Meghan Lampman. I grew up and am still a resident of the surrounding local area, and have 
children who attend Peachtown Elementary. As someone who spends a lot of time in Aurora for 
pleasure and business, brings visitors to the village via the south end of town, I am for keeping the area 
a quaint, beautiful village, not a place where more development and profit supersedes community 
wishes, I request a FULL SEQ Review be done prior to demolition of the McGordan house.  
 
The demolition of the house, that may or may not be unstable...to my knowledge, the public has not 
been allowed to have an unbiased review done...would not just mean losing a home that could be 
renovated instead of torn down....which would lead to unnecessary waste sitting in landfills, it could also 
lead to development in an area that is known to be surrounded by artifacts of indigenous peoples. 
Not to mention the magnitude of long term effects on the local environment....My children and I have 
seen rare piebald deer on numerous occasions in the area just to the south of the house on our way to 
school. It doesn't take much to know they would move out of the area if demolition and 
development were to take place.  
 
Thank you for your time in really reviewing the importance of this matter.  
 
Meghan Lampman 
 


